
 

 

Press Release                        13-12-2021 

South Indian Bank appoints Mrs. Radha Unni as Independent Director 

 

Thrissur: Mrs. Radha Unni, former Chief General Manager, State Bank of India, Kerala Circle 

has been appointed as Independent Director of the Kerala based lender, South Indian Bank. 

She brings to the table 36 years of rich banking experience. 

 

During her tenure in State Bank of India, Mrs. Radha Unni had handled Corporate Credit and 

Project Appraisal of Small and Medium Enterprises. Her other assignments included Risk 

Management at the Corporate Centre, Non-Performing Asset (NPA) Management, Business 

Process Re-engineering Programme, Transformational Change Management, Capital Market 

Operations with the SBI Capital Markets Ltd. etc. 

 

 

Mrs. Radha Unni 

Independent Director, South Indian Bank 

#### 

About South Indian Bank 

South Indian Bank is a leading Kerala based Private sector bank with a pan India presence. The 

Bank’s shares are listed on The Stock Exchange Mumbai (BSE) and The National Stock 

Exchange of India Ltd. Mumbai (NSE). South Indian Bank has 924 branches, 1173 ATMs and 

121 CDMs/CRMs across India and a representative office in Dubai, UAE.  

South Indian Bank is a pioneer in technology-based banking, offering an array of digital 

products and services. It has one of the youngest workforces in the banking sector in the 

country. The Bank’s Vision 2024 will focus on 6Cs including Capital, CASA, Cost-to-Income, 

Competency Building, Customer Focus, and Compliance. 

For more information, please log on to www.southindianbank.com 



For more details, please contact: 

Steve Stephen Varghese 

Senior Manager, Marketing Department 

Phone: 7034324506 

 


